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More on….Tables ….Tables …..Tables 

 
 

If you are in Y3 and Y4 please refer to your child’s SEESAW page to help you! 

This term we are relaunching Time 

Tables Rock Stars and introducing 

Numbots for Early Years and KS1 

This is a resource that you can use 

at home with your children to 

support them with their mental 

recall of addition, subtraction and 

of course….their times tables.   

The children love this resource in 

school so why not use it out of 

school too.  

For more information please speak 

to your child’s class teacher.  



SATS NEWS 

SATS may seem a million miles away!!  

Get ahead of the game and support your 

child with mental recall and arithmetic     

papers  

A useful website to support your child with their          

arithmetic using practise past papers.  

Here are help sheets  available to support you with your child(ren) as they progress 

through school. 

You can access these help sheets on our website and Facebook page. It gives you an insight 

into what your child needs to know by the end of that year group.  

 

 
The UK's Favourite Educational Books | CGP Books  

These revision books are the books 

that we are using in school preparing 

the children in Y6 and  for their SATS.  

If you are looking for a ‘go to’ to support your child 

further we recommend these booklets. Please visit 

www.cpgbooks.co.uk to find revision aids at reasona-

ble prices.  

 

https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/

